COUNTRY CLUB HEIGHTS

UTILITIES IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Community Update: July 19, 2024

We appreciate your continued patience as we work through the Country Club
Heights Utilities Improvement Project.

Seminole County is currently undertaking temporary restoration measures to
improve neighborhood accessibility. These efforts include street sweeping and the
temporary restoration of sidewalks, driveways, and pavement for impacted
residents. The temporary restoration contractor expects to complete this work
within the coming weeks.

The steps to secure a new contractor are well underway, but will take some time,

as the County is committed to completing this project with the highest standards
of quality and reliability. As this process moves forward, we will promptly inform
you of any new updates.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions to Community Project Liaison,
Leann Wishah, via email at CCH-Utilities-Project@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone
at (352) 432-8179.

For the latest updates on the project’s progression and project updates please visit

VISIT www.seminolecountyfl.gov/countryclubheights
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